
Cornwall Girls Hockey Association  
4-800 7th Street West  
Cornwall, Ontario, K6J 0A3  
cornwallgirlshockey@gmail.com  

Cornwall Girls Hockey Association  

Vulnerable Sector Check  
- Volunteer Team Staff Letter  

Dated: _________________  

The Cornwall Girls Hockey Association (CGHA) is a volunteer-based, non-profit association 
providing hockey programs for over 450 children, ranging in age from 4–18 years of age. 
The members of any bench staff in our association are given the responsibility to mentor, 
train, and help a team of between 10-20 hockey players on and off the ice throughout the 
2025-2026 hockey season.  

Please accept this letter to show that:  

Name: _________________________________________  

Position: ________________________________________  

Description of Role: _________________________________  

has applied for a volunteer position with the CGHA. In accordance with our CGHA and 
OWHA policies, all volunteers that have direct contact and influence of players at all 
divisions are required to submit a Vulnerable Sector Check, including a check of the 
pardon sex offender database, to the CGHA in order to hold a position on the bench 
staff.  

If you have any questions regarding this process, please email  
Cornwallgirlshockey@gmail.com.  
Sincerely  

Mike Turcotte  
Mike Turcotte  

President - Cornwall Girls Hockey Association 


